Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 11/17/2020 * Larry White
We have replaced the tires on 1 plow truck and the grader.
All trucks have been through their annual inspection.

We purchased a replacement for our patch truck and would like to put the old
one up for sale.

The new plow truck should be here around the end of November.

We installed a turnaround area at the bridge on the Dutton Road.

We have graded and rolled all gravel roads.

We have completed the pipe work on Dana Hill road, and all went as planned.

We have completed shoulders on the paving projects on Boyd Pond and
Blanchard Hill roads.

We have completed helping Pierrepont with drilling and blasting.
The men continue to use up vacation time.

Kevin will retire on 11/27/2020, we wish him well and thank him for many years
with the Highway Department.

He will be replaced with Larry Trombly on 11/30/2020.

This has been a productive month and the men have gotten us in good shape for
winter and | thank them.



